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THANK YOU:  Thank you to everyone that sent supportive messages and gifts to the staff for Teacher 
Appreciation Week last week!  We appreciate the opportunity to serve and educate your children! 
  
END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR NOTES:  Per our e-mail last week, we will be changing our final day of instruction 
to Thursday, May 28, 2020.  This means that the last of the packets will be available on Tuesday, May 26th and 
the last virtual learning assignments will be on May 28th.  Report cards will be mailed out by June 4th. 
 

Dropping off of completed work/textbooks/electronics/library books and collection of student personal items 
will be held on Friday, May 29th, and Monday, June 1st between 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM.  All personal items will 
be located on the class tables in the main hallway.  Following CDC guidelines and social distancing, we ask for 
you to sign up on Sign Up Genius in a time slot for your family.  When arriving to drop off and pick up items we 
ask that only 1 adult enter the building.   Sign up for a slot here! 
 
LOST & FOUND:  We will have a Lost & Found table set up on our designated drop-off/pick-up days, Friday, 
May 29th and Monday, June 1st.  Please make sure you take a look to see if anything belongs to your family! 
 
8TH GRADE PARENTS:  Don’t forget to add your child’s photos to the Google Drive Folder that we shared with 
you last week for the 8th Grade Graduation video!  There is a list of the photos that we are looking for in each 
of the folders.  Thank you! 
 
K5 – GRADE 8 TADS 2020-2021:  Thank you to those families that have already enrolled!  If you have not 
completed the enrollment process yet, please take a moment to do so!   If you are planning on applying for 
Financial Aid through TADS, please do so by June 1, 2020. 
 
SCRIP:  The last Scrip order of the year will be placed on Tuesday, May 19th.  Please place your orders online by 
3:15 PM.  The rebates for this order will be applied to the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
DISTANCE LEARNING:  We are continuing to provide materials for pick up and drop off on Mondays during 
normal school hours (8:15 AM-3:15 PM).   Please have only 1 person enter the building to pick up and drop off.  
If you need items "delivered" to your car, please contact us before or when you arrive.  Please make sure your 
child is doing their work and turning it in as necessary, as that is how we are taking “attendance” during this 
time. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4cafa623a2fd0-material

